
Thank you to NHS Members James Novicio, Mariah Roque and
Mackenzie Logie for decorating the lobby for breast cancer awareness
month. Reminder that the EOB Goes Pink shirt fundraiser is open online
until Oct. 13. Check ParentSquare or find one of the QR codes located
around the school for the link. Thank you for your support!

EOB GOES PINK KICKS OFF
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Oct. 10th: Senior Grade-Level Meeting
Oct. 11th: Digital PSAT Test Day, Grades 10 and 11
Oct. 20th: EOB Goes Pink
Oct. 26th: Open House
Oct. 27th: PFO Bingo



INDUSTRIALIZATION SIMULATION
Today in US History, Mrs. Mullis and Ms. Kinard’s classes completed a
simulation to explore the impacts of Industrialization and urbanization from
1700-1900. Students had to draw a map of a town and add specific
components as technological improvements were made. They became
frustrated as things grew too fast for their towns to accommodate and
realized that this was the reality of growth in our country, especially as the
Industrial Revolution and the “Golden Age” of immigration occurred in the
late-1800 to early 1900s. 



CELL STRUCTURE PROJECTS A SUCCESS
Students in Ms. G’s Science classes completed projects on the organelles and
structure of Plant and Animal cells.
 
These amazing projects ranged from YouTube videos to posters to 3D models
made of Cake and Brownies!!



ECMC students attended the 11th Annual NAACP Great Debate. The debate
took place at the Hartford Healthcare Amphitheater in Bridgeport, featuring
speakers from Yale University and Howard University.  

ECMC STUDENTS VISIT THE GREAT DEBATE




